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From the Office of Senator Ernst
Thursday, July 23, 2020 at 4:49:25 PM Central Daylight Time
Office of Senator Ernst
CARL OLSEN

Dear Mr. Olsen,

Thank you again for contacting me to request assistance with the Drug Enforcement Agency (DEA). I
wanted to reach out and let you know the DEA has confirmed receipt of my inquiry and stated they are
working with both the program office and FOIA to provide a status update to your request. I will be sure
to update you as soon as additional information is available.

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact Amy Ryan in my Des Moines office at 733 Federal
Building, 210 Walnut Street, Des Moines, IA 50309 or by phone at (515) 284-4574. Amy may also be
reached by email at Amy_Ryan@ernst.senate.gov.

Sincerely,

Joni K. Ernst
United States Senator
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